
Birth Registration Law
Exploring Challenges, Exclusions and Reform

What is the goal of the research?

To gain a deeper understanding of the challenges different people have

experienced with the birth registration system, particularly in relation to

exclusion. To make suggestions for future law reform.

Who can participate?

Persons who have had a challenging experience with the birth

registration system in England, Wales, or Northern Ireland, particularly in

relation to exclusion. This experience could relate to your birth

registration or that of someone you have registered (e.g. your child). It

could also be about trying to re-register a birth.

You must be over 18 and willing to share your story.

What is involved?

Participants are invited to write about their birth registration story on a

secure online platform. All information is provided on a confidential

basis and optional questions are provided to help guide participants.

For more information and to participate please visit:

https://research.kent.ac.uk/birth-registration-law

For any questions please contact Dr Julie McCandless:

birthregistrationlaw@kent.ac.uk
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